
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the recent revisions made to 

your terms of service. We greatly value our partnership and want to ensure that we fully 

understand the implications of these changes. 

Could you please provide clarification on the following points: 

• [Specify Point 1] 

• [Specify Point 2] 

• [Specify Point 3] 

Additionally, it would be helpful to receive any documentation that outlines these revisions in 

detail. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


